
Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild
Day meeting September 8, 2005

The September 8, 2005 day meeting was called to order at 9:35 by Dina. Dina
expressed her thanks for the love shown to her in her recent loss.

Day Minutes and the Treasurers reports were approved as printed in the newsletter.

Robin presented the bylaws change and it was approved. She also passed a list for
signing up to help with the Quilt council meeting in Oct. Also, she passed on a request
she had received that guild members be careful in passing on email to the group at large.

Denise mentioned that Marla has run out of envelopes for some people and has notified
them.

October day program will be post cards with the material list to be in the newsletter.
October PM program will be the Rauction.

Day Hospitality organized a meal out after the program and October will be in the
newsletter.

No reports from night hospitality, night telephone, sunshine or ways and means. Patty
said she needs more pictures.

Birthday greetings were extended.

There is a new book donated by LaRue about paper-pieced starts.

Bees will be working on items to sell at the Quilt council meeting.

Publicity has distributed brochures to Joann’s and the website is current.  

Denise stated we now have 67 members with 26 present plus 3 visitors.

Nominating committee has a slate of officers and passed around sign up sheet for each
person to indicate their preference of committee assignment for nest year. The
members were reminded that when no one wants to serve on a specific committee it is a
good indication that guild members do not feel that committee is an important function.

Community project will probably be completed and presented to the Guard families in
Nov. The sign up sheets were updated to be sure we have all the quilts claimed.

It was also mentioned that we have many hurricane evacuees in Douglas County and the
opportunity to assist them through at LifePoint Ministries facilities was mentioned.

Thank the bank mentioned there is a new bank manager.

Fat quarters were won by Barb and the color orange is for next month.

Door prizes were awarded and Show and Tell was held the meeting was adjourned at
10:30 for the Challenge quilt program.

Submitted by, Karen Campbell


